
Chicago Transit Authority (CTA) 

Seeks New Members 

for its ADA Advisory Committee

Are you a regular CTA rider who lives 

in the CTA service area?

The CTA is looking for five new members for its ADA 

Advisory Committee. The Committee meets quarterly at 

CTA headquarters, 567 W. Lake Street, Chicago, IL, 

60661. As a member of the Committee, you will be able 

to provide feedback and offer suggestions regarding 

CTA’s mainline transit services.

Completion of an ADA Advisory Committee 

Application is required in order to be considered for 

Committee membership.

Do you care about transit 

accessibility issues?

Are you able to represent the 

interests of people with varied disabilities?

If you answered “Yes” to all of these 

questions, CTA needs you!

To request an application contact: Amy Serpe

Manager of ADA Compliance Programs

aserpe@transitchicago.com or 312-681-2608

Applications are also available at 

transitchicago.com/accessibility

Applications are due

NO LATER THAN 

5 PM ON MONDAY, NOVEMBER 26, 2018

Thank You for your interest in

CTA’s ADA Advisory Committee!


